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Friday 14th June 2024 

I have to say that this week has been the most exciting week at St Peter’s Bratton and I am 

sure that there are lots of tired children (and staff). With the Colour Run last Friday and 

our Rock Kidz and Bonkers bouncing on Wednesday the children have not only had fun 

but learnt important messages. 

Rock Kidz came to St. Peter’s Bratton 

                                                  

The whole school enjoyed attending different Rock Concerts throughout the day but they 

all had a very clear message – Respect each other as we are all different. Also to 

remember YASBA – You’re awesome so be awesome. It is important that we all remember 

this and say it. Thank you to the Friends PTA for providing the finances for this, 

TTRockstars and Bonkers Bouncing. Here are a ‘few’ photos of our wonderful Rock Stars. 

 

NEWSLETTER 
 

YASBA 
You’re 
Awesome 
So 
Be  
Awesome 
 

http://www.stchadsacademiestrust.co.uk/
https://twitter.com/st_bratton?ref_src=twsrc%5Egoogle%7Ctwcamp%5Eserp%7Ctwgr%5Eauthor


 

 



Sports Day 

A letter has been sent out today regarding Sports Day on 3rd July. KS2 will be starting 9:15 

am and KS1 1:00pm with a picnic lunch on the field. 

 

School Reports  

School Reports will be available on MCAS on 28th June and you will also be informed of 

the adults that will be working with your child. This will support a better transition for 

many pupils and we are also producing a transition booklet to support with adults and 

daily routines for the upcoming new year. These have been kindly produced by Mrs 

Oakley. On 10th July we will have an open afternoon 3:30 – 4pm during which time the 

new teachers will be available to meet in the new classrooms. 

 

Transition 

 

Whole school transition will be held on Monday 1st and Tuesday 2nd July. We will also be 

welcoming our new Reception pupils and their families on this morning. The majority of 

our Year 6 pupils will also be attending their new Secondary Schools.  

Good Luck England! 

 



St Peter’s Bratton would like to wish the English Squad and all their fans good luck as they 

start their journey at the Euro 2024s (no hard feeling for Northern Ireland not qualifying). 

We would also like to wish good luck to any of our families who are supporting Scotland.  

Pupil Achievement 

   

 

 

 

 

 

Well done James in 2R1 for getting the Manger’s player of the year at his football club at 

the weekend.  

 

Congratulations Miss Crossland 

 

We are pleased to announce that Miss Crossland had a very exciting weekend and has got 

engaged. We wish her and her future husband God’s blessing as they plan their wedding 

and future together. 

Stand by for some more epic work, news and photographs. All of this makes me the 

proudest Principal of absolutely, fabulous pupils and staff. 

Have a great weekend, I will certainly be resting and recuperating (can’t cope with a Rock 

Concert in the middle of the week) and make sure that you enjoy whatever you are doing. 

See you all on Monday. 

 

Mrs Welsh xx 

 



Year 1 loved the Bonkers Bouncing and our Rock Star Day! 

 

    

     

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Yesterday the Year 2 children had an amazing time at Harper Adams. The staff were 
impressed with their behaviour so Well done Everyone! Some children even said they 
wanted to come here for university!  
 
The children enjoyed learning about pollution in different cities and around the world. 
Some children didn’t mind the pollution in Brazil! 
 
The children enjoyed the zoology part of the day where they shared their knowledge of our 
lessons about pollution and how to look after the environment. The lecturers were very 
impressed with their knowledge to answer questions but also asking thoughtful questions 
as well.  
 
The children had a creative writing experience where they created a poem about pollution. 
The children were able to keep a beat to create a rap-poem.  
 
 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Last but not least we were very lucky to witness beautiful singing on the bus by the Year 2s. 

Thank you to the bus driver for putting on some good tunes!   

 

 

A very exciting week across the school, the highlight being our celebration of Anti-Bullying 

Week with Rock Kidz!  What an amazing time we had.  Year three came in some fabulous 

costumes, danced their feet off and bounced to the stars.  Remember to ask the children 

what YASBA stands for.  

Here is a picture of a poem 3G2 wrote about bullying. 

 

And here are some pictures of the fun! 



 

    

      

     

In Science we have begun our work on Animals including Humans.  Looking at nutrition and 

the human Skeleton!  



 

 

In PE with the Pass Masters specialist 3G1 have begun our Athletics unit and this week we 

have focused on jumping. This week we learnt how to do a standing long jump and then we 

attempted to do the triple jump too! We really enjoy our lessons on a Monday afternoon 

with the coach.  

 

        

 

 
 

Remember to ask the children what the 

difference is between an endoskeleton and 

an exoskeleton! 

 



Year 4 are having a busy final term and would like to share what we have been working on 
recently.  
 
Maths 
As you are aware, the children completed their multiplication check last week and the 
adults in year 4 would like to say a huge well done to them! They have worked so hard to 
learn all their times tables this year and completed the test with confidence and maturity. 
They should feel very proud! As a school, we have recently reintroduced Times Table Rock 
Stars, and the children were reminded of their passwords this week. The children can now 
put their hard work to use having fun and earning coins!  

     

   



    

     
 

 
 
English 
In English, we are currently reading and completing work related to The Lion, the Witch, and 
the Wardrobe by C. S. Lewis. We have had some brilliant discussions about the characters 
and completed some role-playing this week where we imagined what the characters might 
say to each other. We also enjoyed tasting Turkish Delight (some of us more than others!) to 
help us write a figurative poem about the sweet!  



 

 



 

 
 
Reading 
Thank you to those adults who came to our reading mornings so far this term, the children 
always enjoy sharing their reading sessions with their adults and discussing what they have 
been doing. For those parents who couldn’t make it, we will be holding an alfresco reading 



session before the end of the term where you can join your children for a story in Squirrel 
School. (Hopefully, the weather will have improved before then!) 
 

 

 

 
In reading this half term, we are taking part in the EURO24 Book Battle Challenge! Children 
have been allocated a country and have begun researching their country and completing an 
information page in their reading journals. This could include popular foods, star player, 
key words, famous landmarks etc. 
Some of these have already been completed and look fantastic, well done!  
Children have been asked to choose a book (any that they have enjoyed, it doesn’t need to 
be related to their country) and think of three reasons why their book should win the Euro 



competition. Each time their country plays in the real Euros, they have a match against 
their class opponent. For example, today it is Germany v Scotland. The children in the class 
vote for which book they prefer, based on the child's reasons and the winner of our in-class 
match gets 3 points. If it is a draw, they get 1. At the end of the group stages, the top two 
teams from each group go through to the next stage. Each time a child plays, they must 
think of another 3 reasons why people should read their book! 
 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 



 

 
 
 
Bonkers Bounce and Rock Kidz! 



The children had such an exciting day on Wednesday with our Bonkers Bounce session and 
our Rock Kidz concert. The children looked fantastic and did an amazing job rocking out to a 
song about how amazing and unique they are, we hope they always remember YASBA! 

Thank you to the Friends of St Peter’s for organising this amazing day for us all       
 

    

   

   

 



D&T 
Lastly, we would like to share some photos from our D&T trip to Enginuity. We had a 
fantastic day making and racing power buggies. Thank you so much for your contributions 
that allowed us to offer the children this opportunity. 

    

     

    



   

    

    

 



 



 

House points 

This week Caer Caradoc 

52 

 

Haughmond 

49 

 

Stiperstones 

78 

 

Wrekin 

53 

 

So far this 

term... 
1062 833 1003 1012 

 

Weekly winners Stiperstones!                                                Termly leaders Caer Caradoc! 

Well done, Stiperstones!                                                           Well done, Caer Caradoc! 

 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date Event 

Friday 24th May PD Day – Holiday Club Open 

Friday 24th May Summer holiday club bookings open at 6pm 

Friday 24th May Wraparound bookings open for remainder of the 
Summer term 

Wednesday 19th June Y5 visit to Blists Hill Victorian Town  

Wednesday 26th June Y6 visit to Think Tank Birmingham  

Thursday 27th June Bratton’s Got Talent 

Monday 1st & Tuesday 2nd July Reception 2024 Induction Days 

Monday 1st & Tuesday 2nd July Uniform and Cake Sale – Friends Event 

Wednesday 3rd July Sports Day - KS2 morning, KS1 afternoon  

Friday 5th July Reception visit to Home Farm Attingham 

Friday 12th July Summer holiday club bookings close 6pm 

Friday 12th July Summer Fayre – Friends Event 

Tuesday 16th July Y6 Leavers Service High Ercall Church  

Thursday 18th July Year 6 Leavers Day – Friends Event 

Monday 22nd July PD Day 

Tuesday 23rd July Summer holidays  


